
 
 

Alameda-Contra Costa Transit District 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE AC TRANSIT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

PROPOSED REDISTRICTING PLAN(S) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the AC Transit Board of Directors will conduct a Public Hearing in 
conjunction with its regular meeting on  Wednesday, March 9, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. and Wednesday, 
March 23, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. to receive public comment on the matter listed below under “PROJECT 
DESCRIPTION”. 
 
In accordance with Government Code section 54953(e), this public hearing will be conducted via 
webinar and teleconference only. Please use the information below to participate in the hearing: 
 
Zoom link https://actransit.zoom.us/j/98487175063  
Phone (669) 900 6833; Webinar ID: 984 8717 5063 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT can be submitted in writing or live by video/teleconference at the hearing.  
Written comments must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on the Monday prior to the hearing and 
can be submitted as follows: 

  By email to myvoice@actransit.org 
  Via online eComment (Go to https://actransit.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx) 
  By U.S. Mail: AC Transit Board of Directors, 1600 Franklin Street, Oakland, California, 94612  
  By voicemail: (510) 891-7192, Press 2 for Spanish or Press 3 for Chinese. 
 
It is anticipated that the Board will render a decision on this matter as early as March 23, 2022.   
  
Sign language, Spanish, Chinese or other language interpreters may be provided, but must be 
requested, by calling (510) 891-7201 at least one week prior to each hearing to ensure availability. 
For TDD for hearing impaired, call 711, California Relay Service, and specify (510) 891-4700.  
Information concerning the hearing is detailed on AC Transit’s Public Meetings web page at 
https://actransit.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx, at www.actransit.org/redistricting and is available in 
printed and alternate formats by calling the District Secretary’s Office at (510) 891-7201.  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION   
 
Redistricting is the process of conforming the District’s five wards to the requirement that they are 
nearly as equal in population as practicable based on the 2020 U.S. Census. Staff will present the final 
proposed plan(s) to the AC Transit Board of Directors at the public hearing based on input received 
from the public via community workshops and surveys. Proposed maps are available online at 
www.actransit.org/redistricting under the “Public Hearings” section or by contacting the District 
Secretary’s Office at (510) 891-7201. 
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